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CITY OF BURLINGTON - On Thursday, October 22, 2015 at approximately 7:04 p.m., the
City of Burlington Police Department responded to an armed robbery that occurred at AT&T
Wireless Logic, 2088 Milwaukee Avenue, Unit K.

Two suspects entered the store, one displayed a semi-automatic handgun and ordered employees
onto the floor. The suspects obtained numerous cell phones of various makes and models. A

witness reported seeing the suspects leave in a white Buick Crossover with tinted windows. The
vehicle was last seen southbound on Browns Lake Drive.

No customers or employees were injured in this incident.

One of the suspects is described as a black male, 5°6”-5’8”, wearing a black stocking cap, a black
hooded sweatshirt, black shorts with a white print, and white Nike athletic shoes.

The other suspect is described as a black male 5°8”-5°10”, wearing a black hooded Nike sweatshirt,
black pants, black shoes, and a tan ball cap with a flat brim which had a sticker on the top of the

brim.
This incident remains under investigation.

For more information, contact Chief Mark Anderson at 262-342-1100
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